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22nd July 2024  
 
Cllr Adam Tinsley 
Elected Member 
 
Via email: adam.tinsley@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Cllr Tinsley 
 
Question to Council – Wednesday 17th July 2024  
 
Thank you for the question you submitted to Council on 17th July 2024.  I have set out the question 
and my response below. 
 
For the Maltby Towns and Villages Highstreet project. Will we see a shovel in the ground by 
the end of 2024? 
 
I can advise that the Maltby East Highstreet project was programmed to be on site in autumn/ 
winter 2024 as one of the last Towns and Villages schemes to be delivered. The project has 
unfortunately since incurred delays due to internal capacity issues. Therefore, it is expected that 
physical works on site will now commence in early 2025. Additional staff resource has now been 
engaged and redirected to this project to mitigate further impacts on the programme. The project is 
scheduled to complete in July 2025. 

I hope you find this information helpful. 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Cllr Dave Sheppard 
Deputy Leader and Cabinet Member for Social Inclusion & Neighbourhood Working 
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